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28th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

Monday 31st October – Friday 11th November 

 

This year, to support the Royal British Legion Poppy appeal, we will be selling poppies and poppy 
related merchandise starting from next week, Monday 31st October – Friday 11th November 2022. 
 

These will be available to purchase at morning drop off time from 8:40am to 9:00am on the KS1 
Playground. They will also be sold within school at breaktime outside 5AN on the KS2 Playground.  
 

The minimum donation for the items we will be selling are*:  
 

• Paper poppies will be a donation 

• Zip Pull and Reflector – 50p 

• Wristbands and snap bands -£1 
• Enamel badges - £1.50   

 

*Please can you ensure that your child brings into school, the correct money as we will be unable to give 

change. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Many thanks, 

 
Mrs Phillips 


